Mechanicville Civil Service Commission
Minutes of Meeting
Held February 1, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 4:04 p.m. on February 1, 2023 of the Mechanicville Civil Service
Commission at the Mechanicville Public Library. Chairperson Robens welcomed guests to our monthly
meeting.

Present: Chairperson Robens
Commissioner Peluso
Commissioner Thompson
Secretary Lindemann

The minutes of the previous meeting held on January 4, 2023 were approved. Commissioner Thompson
made the motion to approve the minutes, Commissioner Peluso 2nd the motion. All in favor. Motion
carried.

MSD 426A - Report of Personnel Changes

Mechanicville School District
a) Courtney Groves was appointed as Teacher Aide (NC) Temporary from 11/21/22 to 6/23/23

b) Kelly Guiliano was appointed as Teacher Aide (NC) effective 10/27/22

c) Kelly Hastings resigned as Teacher Aide effective 11/22/22

d) Casey Hollenbeck was appointed as Teacher Aide (NC) effective 12/2/22

e) Lindsay Jenkins was appointed Teacher Aide (NC) Temporary from 10/24/22 to 6/23/23
f) Kaylee Maynard was removed as Teacher Aide effective 12/9/22

g) Deborah Merchant resigned as Teacher Aide effective 11/4/22

h) Jennifer Muscato resigned as Teacher Aide effective 11/22/22

Mechanicville Library Salary Changes Effective 1/1/23
a) Ambria Jackson, Stephanie Liotta and Josephine Pisculli — increase to $14.20/hr

Old Business:
None

New Business:

Secretary Lindemann reported that there will be several examinations in March 2023: Safety Liaison,
Occupancy Specialist, and Library Clerk will all be held on March 4. The examination for Building and
Grounds Supervisor will be held March 25.



Secretary Lindemann also reported that Police Officer candidates who passed the Police Officer
Examination given in September 2022 were invited to the Physical Agility Screening Test given on
January 7, 2023 at the Mechanicville High School. Eight candidates showed up and three passed the
screening.

Appearances:

Dave Hicks attended our meeting. Questions and comments were addressed by the Commission and
Chairperson Robens answered accordingly.

Secretary Lindemann announced the next scheduled meeting will be Wednesday, March 1, 2023 at 4:00
p.m.

Commissioner Peluso made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Commissioner Thompson 2" the motion.
All in favor. Motion carried.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:12 p.m.

Secretary




